
November 23, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 150171-EI 

Dianne M. Triplett 
ASSOCIATE GENERAl COUNSEl 
Duke Ene rgy Florida, LLC 

Conection to Duke Energy Florida, LLC's Nineteenth Request for Confidential 
Classification 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Yesterday, Duke Energy Florida, LLC's ("DEF") filed a Nineteenth Request for 
Confidential Classification of ce1iain inf01m ation provided by DEF to FPSC Auditors in regards 
to Staff's Audit of actual up-front bond issuance costs in the above-referenced matter. 

It has come to my attention that this was actually DEF's Twentieth Request for 
Confidential Classification, since DEF previously filed a Nineteenth Request for Confidential 
Classification on July 7, 2016. 

This letter is intended to merely con ect this inadvertent sequential numbering enor in 
Document No. 08968-16 of Docket 150171-EI, replacing the te1ms Nineteenth Request for 
Confidential Classification with the te1ms Twentieth Request for Confidential Classification. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please feel free 
to contact me at (727) 820-4692. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Dianne M Triplett 

Dianne M. Triplett 

DMT:at 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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